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POSITIONS ANNOUNCED UNDER NEW ICAO/IATA/ACI  
YOUNG AVIATION PROFESSIONALS PROGRAMME 

 
MONTRÉAL, 21 March 2013 – Applications are now being accepted for positions under the Young Aviation 
Professionals Programme (YAPP), recently established through a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 
between the International Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO), the International Air Transport Association 
(IATA) and Airports Council International (ACI).   
 
This new programme will identify young talented professionals, with due consideration to diversity, who 
have advanced university qualifications and knowledge of and practical experience in the aviation 
industry and regulatory activities. Selected candidates will be expected to contribute to work 
programmes relating to aviation safety, security, economic development of air transport and/or 
environmental protection for a period of twelve months, focusing on the inter-relationships between 
regulatory activities and the airline and airport industries. 
 
Details on the positions and instructions on how to apply can be found at careers.icao.int.  The closing date 
for receipt of applications is 11 April 2013. 
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A specialized agency of the United Nations, ICAO was created in 1944 to promote the safe and orderly development of international civil aviation 
throughout the world. It sets standards and regulations necessary for aviation safety, security, efficiency, capacity and environmental protection, 
amongst many other priorities. The Organization serves as the forum for cooperation in all fields of civil aviation among its 191 Member States. 
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